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March 17, 2020

To protect employees and the public and ensure the CDC’s
recommendation of six (6) feet of “social distance,” the Engineer’s,
Auditor’s, and Recorder’s Offices are closed to the public effective
March 17, 2020. Please place deeds to be transferred in the box. Until
May 1, 2020, the Engineer’s Office will process the deeds and send
them onto the Auditor’s Office, which will process and send them onto
the Recorder’s Office.

The situation will be reviewed as more is learned about the COVID-19
pandemic. Any changes to the process will be posted on the County
website.
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Douglas. Bachma%, P.E., P.S. ,
Harrison County Engineer

(740) 942-8867

https://www.harrisoncountyohio.org/county-engineer
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Harrison County Auditor
(740) 942-8861
https://www.harrisoncountyohio.org/auditors-office
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Joshua Willis

Harrison County Recorder

(740) 942-8869
https://www.harrisoncountyohio.org/recorders-office




